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To All Members of our Unit.

Dear Comrades,

Sub: FLASH NEWS on the Pending issues of Pensioners

Ref: Message from AIBPARC (Kar) on the subject

Please find below the information given by AIBPARC (Karnataka) with regard to the developments in the

efforts made by CBPRO on the issues of the Pensioners

Yours faithfully,

Ravindra Krishna

QUOTE:

Dear Friends,

AIBPARC held its Governing Council Meeting at Kolkata on 19th Jan, 2017. In response to the General

Secretary’s Report the leaders from various affiliates felt that delay in settling the issues of pensioners in

Banking Industry is causing great depression, frustration, despondency among the pensioners. Neither IBA is

serious about settling the issues nor the Government has shown any inclination to settle the long pending,

justified demands. We should resort to serious action programmes to drive home the burning issues. The

members in voice urged the leadership to launch action programmes such as Dharna in front of IBA HQ or at

Jantar Mantar or March to Parliament. As all our efforts to convince the powers that be the need to settle the

issues have failed we have no other go than launching these extreme steps to invite the attention of the people

who matter. After lengthy deliberations it is decided to take a delegation of Office bearers of AIBPARC and

CBPRO to IBA on 15th Feb, 2017 and hold Dharna where the Office bearers of CBPRO will observe fast for

one day on 25th March 2017 at Jantar Mantar, Delhi. All the affiliates have felt the need to give wide publicity

by spending some money for the same. A detailed communication will be issued by our Central Office at

Kolkata. Friends, the issues have become elusive despite of our best efforts. All the affiliates of AIBPARC have

resolved to make both the events a big success. Friends, our patience is being tested and time has come for

us to give a battle cry for realisation of our hopes and aspirations. Please await for the communication to be

issued by our Gen.Sectetary, AIBPARC.

We will keep you informed of the further developments. Ballur, Secretary, AIBPARC(K).

Dear Friends,

We are extremely happy to inform all our members that CBPRO team was invited by the Assistant Labour

Commissioner (C) Mumbai and Sri K V Acharya, Convener, CBPRO made a very strong submission before

the ALC and to how injustice, disparities, discriminations have been perpetrated on the Bank retirees/pensioners.

Ms. Kalpana Sisodia, ALC, Mumbai gave a very patient hearing and told our team that she will communicate

our contentions to the CLC, Delhi. She has drawn the minutes of the Meeting which will be circulated among

all our members. Kindly wait for further details. Ballur, Secretary, CBPRO (K).

Dear Friends,

CBPRO participated in the Conciliation Meeting at Mumbai and discussed at length 100% D.A.Neutralisation

with necessary documentary support. IBA sent its observations and objections by letter. AIBOC representatives

supported our issues. Next meeting fixed for 28th February 2017.  CBPRO will issue detailed circular

Regards -Joint Convenors UNQUOTE


